
SAMANTHA  BEE  STILL  DOESN’T
GET IT
Catholic League president Bill Donohue comments on Samantha
Bee’s commentary last night about her assault on Ivanka Trump:

Samantha Bee, and the geniuses at TBS, had a week to script an
astute statement for her—getting the issue of her signature
vulgarity off her back—and they blew it.

Bee said last night that she has dropped the “c-word” many
times before, stating that her goal is to “reclaim” it. Why?
Why  would  she  want  to  normalize  a  word  that  if  used  to
describe her own mother she would recoil?

Bee  admits  that  a  lot  of  women  “don’t  want  that  word
reclaimed.” Sadly, she can’t figure out why. What’s the point
of reclaiming a word that invites men to think of women as a
piece of meat? To show that her animus is not simply against
women, she said that “Many men were also offended by my use of
the word. I do not care about that.” Spoken like a true
sexist.

Bee needs to be careful. Men have wives and daughters, and
some might unfortunately find it an occasion for violence if
Bee were to call one of them the “c-word.”

Bee ended by saying, “If you are worried about the death of
civility, don’t sweat it—I’m a comedian.”

This is exactly the problem. A comedian has no more right to
obscenely insult people than a cop has a right to randomly
beat a person up. Neither should be allowed to take cover
hiding behind his status.

We have ways to deal with trespassing cops, but no remedy to
deal with trespassing comedians. Save for boycotts. Don’t push
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us, Bee. There are a lot of activist groups monitoring your
next move.

Contact  Keith  Cocozza,  Sr.  VP,  Communications,  Time
Warner:  keith.cocozza@timewarner.com
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